AUSTRALlAN BUILDING CODES BOARD

ABCB

Carl Malamud, President Vavel 15
Public.Resource.Org, Inc. SAP House
i Cnr Bunda & Akuna Streets
1005 Gravenstein Hwy Canberra ACT 2601
GPO Box 9839
Sebastopol, CA 95472 Canberra ACT 2601 Australia

Phone: 1300 134 631

Email: abcb.officef@abcb.gov.au
Web: www.abcb.gov.au

Dear Mr Malamud,

It has come to the attention of the Commonwealth of Australia, as represented by the
Department of Industry, Innovation, Science, Research and Tertiary Education
(DIISRTE), trading as the Australian Building Codes Board (ABCB), that you have made
unauthorised use of the National Construction Code (Work), by publishing a scanned
copy of the Work and allowing for free download of the Work.

This work has been published at the following URL addresses:

https://law.resource.org/pub/au/manifest.au.html
http://archive.org/details/au.ncc.2.2012

The ABCB is the owner of the copyright for this Work and our permission was neither
asked nor granted to reproduce our Work. Your unauthorised version of the Work
therefore constitutes infringement of our rights under s31 of the Copyright Act 1968 (the
Act). If you do not cease and desist from using our Work we may pursue legal action
under the Act. In the instance that we do this, we may be entitled to an injunction
against your continued infringement, as well as to recover damages from you for the
loss we have suffered as a result of your infringing conduct.

In the circumstances, we demand that you immediately:
1. Remove all infringing content and notify us in writing that you have done so;
2. Immediately cease the use and distribution of our copyrighted material;
3. Undertake in writing to desist from using any of our copyrighted Work in future
without prior written authority from us.

We await to hear from you by no later than close of business on 1 March 2013.

Your acknowledgement of this letter and your stated undertakings should be sent to the
above address or alternatively you may email Marisa.Muchow@abcb.gov.au .

If you have any questions about this letter or believe that you have received this letter in
error please contact us at the above address or by email at abcb.office@abcb.gov.au.

Building Australia’s Future



This letter is written without prejudice to our rights, all of which are hereby expressly
reserved.

Y incerely

Neil

General Manager
Australian Building Codes Board
08 Februayy 2013



